
 

  

Tampa, Florida 
 

April 2024 

Month-long Food Drive!! 

End 68 Hours of  Hunger 
501(c)(3)    

This is Aurora P. She made a 
donation of about 50 boxes of 
Girl Scout cookies with help 
from a family friend. They were 
packed as a special treat for 
families that have three 
children. Thank you, Aurora. 

 

 
 

We Love 
Our 

Volunteers 
 
 

Thank you to Gail White 
and Terri Kirkland, two 
of our wonderful 
volunteers! Both have 
been instrumental in our 
community outreach 
efforts. From organizing 
food drives, manning 
open house booth, to 
speaking engagements, 
these women get things 
done! Let us know if 
you would like to have 
one of them speak to 
your organization. Our 
email is: 

tampafl@end68hoursofhun
ger.org 
 

 

Kids Helping Kids! 

mailto:tampafl@end68hoursofhunger.org
mailto:tampafl@end68hoursofhunger.org
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Follow us on  

Social Media: 

 

 

April 2024 

Tampa Condos to the Rescue! 
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Several Tampa condominiums held food drives to benefit End 68. Community 
involvement at its best. 

If you want to know more 
about our organization, 
visit our main web page 
online: 
 
End 68 Hours of Hunger 
 
Or our Tampa Branch 
Page: 
 
End 68 Hours of  Hunger-
Tampa  

Harbour House Condo 
held a food drive for End 
68. Building Manager, 
Breisy, stands in front of 
just some of the 
donations! We also 
received several monetary 
donations. Thank you so 
much for helping us feed 
hungry children in Tampa. 

 

Big thanks to the Regency on 
Bayshore for holding a very 
successful food drive 
benefiting End 68. Over 30 
bags of food were collected 
along with a generous 
monetary donation!! Thank 
you for your generosity and 
concern for hungry children. 

 

Learn More 
About End 68 

Hours of  
Hunger 

 

 

 

Thanks to all of the residents of Ventana 
Condominiums Channelside for the monetary 
donations AND the 18 grocery bags filled with 
much needed food for our hungry children in 
Tampa! Big thanks to Ventana General Manager, 
Keanna, and Assistant Manager, Tony, (pictured 
in photo) for their willingness and efforts in 
hosting the food drive benefitting End 68 Hours 
of Hunger. We are so grateful! 
 

https://www.end68hoursofhunger.org/
https://www.end68hoursofhunger.org/find-your-community/florida/tampa/
https://www.end68hoursofhunger.org/find-your-community/florida/tampa/


 
  

Thank you to South Tampa Fellowship for packing and donating 
10,000 pasta meals during their service day! Lots of children will 
be fed through your generosity!  

 

South Tampa Fellowship 
 

 

 

Famil 
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Thanks to PDQ 
Westchase for their 
customer donation of 
much needed food to 
feed our kids! 

 

Special 
Thanks! 

 

 

 

Thank	you	to	Elena	
Coates	and	GFWC	
Tampa	Woman’s	Club	
for	the	food	donation.		
They	have	set	up	to	
continue	this	for	us.	
Your	help	is	vital	to	
the	effort	to	feed	
hungry	children	in	
our	community.	

 

Junior League Grants Families a Special 
Easter Holiday 

 

 

 

Famil 

The Junior League 
participated in a special 
pack. Through a special 
grant, a ham was provided 
at Easter for all families. 
Thank you so much!! 
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Culbreath Bayou Neighborhood Food 
Drive 

 

 

 

 

Thank you, sweet Aryana, for the hours you devoted to a successful 
Culbreath Bayou Neighborhood food drive! We’re so grateful to you 
and this neighborhood!! 

April 2024 

St. Mary’s Episcopal Day School 
 

 

 

 

Thank you to the 
SunCoast Council for 
Beta Sigma Phi for 
their ongoing support 
and the recent food 
donation delivered by 
Cathy Minelin. We are 
so very grateful!  

 

 

Special 
Thanks! 

 

 

 

Thank you to 
Mendenhall 
Elementary School for 
all the canned goods 
collected and donated 
to End 68 during their 
food drive. Kids 
helping to feed kids in 
their community is a 
wonderful thing! 

 

St. Mary’s Episcopal Day School continues to be one of our biggest 
supporters. Students collected and delivered food donations. Teams 
of 8th grade students stocked the food and prepared the pantry for the 
next week’s baggers. We thank you so much for your help and 
generosity. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/149674939149701/?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZUWH70DT2hNKTGa-UqeTtzFZanZqKcmZfY55Jy6Zcz3PTrhW0mBsKAxEypFI1AQ1RK-7IFd-mHqT4psUGMFZU166W5zRCLgQXrpLnM8TF8wP_yYob5jn5apatTrQgrmQezFe0hcQC5o-cKKq2v3rigIu1qnKr5xdu6jht99ZctwKw317Jbn1eIDKFKXl1dTRWH-u5Qbkg0FPv1TGa6EulVb&__tn__=-UK-y-R
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We Have a New Pantry 
 

 

 

Grace Lutheran Church 
 

 

 

Rotary Club of  Tampa 
 

 

 

Thank you to Grace 
Lutheran Church 
Tampa for the 
bountiful donations 
to feed local hungry 
children!! A special 
thanks to chair Dave 
Davies. 

 

Thank you to the Rotary Club of Tampa 
for their generous donation to End 68 to 
provide food for hungry school children 
in Hillsborough County. Your support is 
vital and so very much appreciated! 

 

We are thrilled to announce that our new pantry is now open and serving more than 100 
students at Westchase, Lowry, Dorothy Thomas, Davis, and Bellamy schools. Lilian DeVaux, 
one of our pantry queens, has it up and running. We are so grateful to Bellamy for donating this 
space to us. We also want to thank Lowry Elementary for donating their space in the past. 

https://www.facebook.com/gracelutherantampa?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZU-2MliJBhNiQvoWyfJTNE_okji8LYnANWeO_32MKOdSPOIUp6cxI0HuZeHcybReruKMOWjwyDB4zzYijiECh1YNiKqN28XO0kta7Yvl1fh3NYH5TZMlDXP9uPRrwLU-bdJvJn1eTdFuT8tYcP4R93XYpPmBR5HckzR1u2PKH9JmU0D_im6cDmtJS1ySLjs9VI&__tn__=-%5DK-R
https://www.facebook.com/gracelutherantampa?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZU-2MliJBhNiQvoWyfJTNE_okji8LYnANWeO_32MKOdSPOIUp6cxI0HuZeHcybReruKMOWjwyDB4zzYijiECh1YNiKqN28XO0kta7Yvl1fh3NYH5TZMlDXP9uPRrwLU-bdJvJn1eTdFuT8tYcP4R93XYpPmBR5HckzR1u2PKH9JmU0D_im6cDmtJS1ySLjs9VI&__tn__=-%5DK-R
https://www.facebook.com/gracelutherantampa?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZU-2MliJBhNiQvoWyfJTNE_okji8LYnANWeO_32MKOdSPOIUp6cxI0HuZeHcybReruKMOWjwyDB4zzYijiECh1YNiKqN28XO0kta7Yvl1fh3NYH5TZMlDXP9uPRrwLU-bdJvJn1eTdFuT8tYcP4R93XYpPmBR5HckzR1u2PKH9JmU0D_im6cDmtJS1ySLjs9VI&__tn__=-%5DK-R
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Palma Ceia Presbyterian Church 
3501 W. San Jose Street 
Tampa, 33629 
every day except Saturday 
 
End 68 Hours of Hunger Pantry 
(Inside Hyde Park Presbyterian Church 
Please call ahead: 813-253-0069) 
1309 W. Swann Ave. 
Tampa, FL 33606 
 
Tanner Paints 
4917 N. Armenia 
Tampa, FL 33603 
Or 
3645 S. Manhattan Ave. 
Tampa, FL 33629 

The Pithers Group - Coldwell Banker Realty 
Westchase Town Center 
10108 Montague Street 
Tampa, FL 33626 
 
HOTWORX 
2208 S. Dale Mabry Hwy. 
Tampa, FL 33629 
 
Winn-Dixie 
2100 W. Swann Ave. 
Tampa, FL 33606 
 
 
 

Drop Off Locations 

April 2024 

End 68 Hours of Hunger-Tampa 
Advisory Board 

Sibyl Curtis, Leanne Duncan, Sandy Kennedy, Anna Orr, Carol LoCicero, Corrine Harrison, 
Judy Feldman, Erin Ulsh, Gail Driscoll, Janice Lackey, Lilian DeVaux, Terri Kirkland 

Use our QR Code 
to donate directly 

to End 68 
through PayPal, 
Credit Card, or 

Debit Card. 
 

Our Amazon 
Wishlist 

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/UV4XTA72O0U5?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/UV4XTA72O0U5?ref_=wl_share

